TULSA GMC LUNCH BUNCH

Founders Glyn & Melrose Trimble (1999)

July9, 2020

Larry and Joanna Potts hosted the July lunch bunch meeting at their retreat on Grand Lake. This was
planned as aBring Your Own Lunch event in the interest of minimizing possible cross contamination of
food. We were tucked in comfortable and dry on this rainy, overcast day with a great view of the
lake. Joanna and Larry shared some interesting history on the property including memories of her
parents and grandparents. There were 12 in attendance.

Present wereMonte & Helen Jestes, Robert & Marilyn Musgrove, Fred & Peggy Pitezel, Clyde Jones,

Larry & Joanna Potts, Irv & Shirley Pense and Sharon Eimen.

Happenings!!

e Sharon is anticipating the arrival of her 5" great grandchild in December. Grandson,
Michael and wife, Kelsey are expecting a baby boy.

e Peggy worked during the recent primary election where she reported a steady stream of
voters exercising their rights to vote.

e C(Clyde reported that he underwent carpal tunnel surgery in May. He also announced
that he recently bought a new, red Ford car!!

e Helen reported the arrival of a new granddaughter, Hazely, who joins the two other
grandchildren, Hadley and Henry.

e Shirley shared the great news that their granddaughter has recovered from COVID19.

e Joanna and Larry spent the 4™ of July weekend with family at Grand Lake where they
enjoyed the fireworks at Shangri La, as well as the local airshow at Duck Creek.



Upcoming Events
August 5"11:00am- Fred and Peggy Pitezel will host the group at their home.

September 15 — Irv and Shirley Pense suggested a hamburger/hotdog cookout at the Pavilion on the
east side of Richard Lloyd Jones Jr. Airport in Jenks

October 9 — Irv and Shirley Pense will do a fish fry at the Pavilion on the east side of Richard Lloyd
Jones Jr. Airport in Jenks

The Tulsa GMC Lunch Bunch

GMC Classics/Tulsa link: http://gmcclassics.com/rallies/tulsa.html

Like us on Facebook — GMC Motorhome Tulsa



